
The	Holly	Springs	Cowboys	started	a	 riding	club	 in	2000	with	a	 small	group	of	 friends	and	 family.	The	
organization	grew	to	become	helpers	of	the	community,	serving	while	enjoying	riding.	In	2011	they	saw	
the	 lack	men	working	 together	 and	 being	 positive	 role	models	 in	 the	 community	 so	 they	 became	 an	
organization	determined	to	help	and	mentor	young	men.		In	addition	to	the	annual	back	to	school	retreat	
on	the	LeSueur	Ranch	(Holly	Springs,	MS),	the	Holly	Springs	Cowboys	can	be	seen	participating	in	parades,	
trail	rides,	church	picnics,	fundraisers	and	other	community	events.			


